
 

 

 

 

Department of Mathematics initiate    Students Orientation Programme 

 

 
Students Orientation program was organized on 15- 07-2022 (Friday) in ICT Room of Department of  

Mathematics. The program was inaugurated by Dr. Kabita Phukon, Head of the Department. In her 

inaugural address she offer greetings to the new comer and highlighted the rule, regulation of college as well 

as spoke about the importance of study of mathematics. 

Miss Sujata Goala, Assistant Professor, Department of Mathematics, apprised of the necessity of organizing 

Student Orientation Program. She reflected upon the fact that active participation of students in such events 

and get involved in the subject (mathematics) is essential to bring massive change in a student's academic 

performance. 

All the Fresher’s were introduced themselves one by one in front of the teachers and other students. 

Dr. Kabita Phukon discussed about the important points of the CBCS system. She suggests the students to 

abide by the rule and regulation of the college and to avoid the minor infractions. 

Mr. Harekrishna Mili discussed few tips and 

encourage the students to overcome their fear and vice. He emphasis on the completion of their Graduation 

on time. 

 

Miss Sujata Goala discusses few ways to learn mathematics conceptually. She also discussed on career 

options after completing B.Sc. in mathematics. 

 

Mr. Alok Konwar asked the students to actively participate in College week including any other 

extracurricular activity. 

The vote of thanks was extended by Mr Harekrishna Mili, Assistant Professor, Department of Mathematics. 

He extended vote of thanks to the fresher’s for their auspicious presence in the meeting. He extended vote of 

thanks to faculty members for their valuable time, active participation, and suggestions. 

 

 

 

 



 

Photographs of the Meeting 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


